To whom it may concern,

I am writing in support of the Bill that would remove Medicare funding for sex-
selection abortions. The reason for this is quite simple:

1. Aborting an unborn child solely on the basis of gender is not a medical
procedure, is is discrimination. We have fought, as a nation, for gender
equality for such a long period of time; why let this slip away because of a
personal preference of a child's sex?

2. Medicare funding should be limited to what Medicare was introduced for -
health procedures. Not abortion! Abortion due to personal preference of a
baby's sex is not a health procedure; it is personal and thus, as a tax payer,
I am strongly against forking up money so that people can kill a child
because it's the "wrong sex".

3. We have a large line up of people wanting to adopt children because of
unfortunate reasons (i.e. they cannot have children due to physical
impairments, etc). These people would do anything for a child - boy or girl.
How can we call it humane to murder a child because of its sex?

Please, don't let this continue.

Sincerely,
Frankie Conias





